
 

 

Alderbrook School 
Blossomfield Road 

Solihull 
West Midlands 

B91 1SN 
Tel: 0121 704 2146 

Email: office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk 
Web: www.alderbrookschool.co.uk 

Company registered England & Wales no. 07687619 
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June 2022 
 

Year 6 Masterclasses 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

I am delighted to offer your son or daughter the opportunity to attend some Year 6 masterclasses at 

Alderbrook School, ahead of them joining us in September. These after-school sessions are free and will 

be offered in a range of subjects. Not only will the classes be exciting, engaging and fun, they will also 

offer your son or daughter the opportunity to meet other pupils who are joining us in September, get to 

know some teachers here and spend some time becoming familiar with our site. All the masterclasses will 

start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. 

The masterclasses on offer are detailed below: 

Subject Day Subject Day 

Science 12th July English 12th July 

Science 13th July English 13th July 

Science 14th July English 14th July 

PE- girls 14th July Music 12th July 

PE- boys 14th July Music 13th July 

Media 12th July Music 14th July 

Media 13th July History 12th July 

English 12th July History  13th July 

English 13th July French 12th July 

English 14th July Dance 13th July 

      

You can request a place for one masterclass or multiple masterclasses, if your son or daughter would like 

to attend a range of subjects. However, please be aware that it is the same session being delivered within 

each subject area, so you should not book more than one class in the same subject. The classes will be 

differentiated so all abilities will be catered for. 
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To request a place on one or more of the masterclasses, please complete the form below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=X0SbBKBtc06r0AH9Dcqd5ztYyzJKRl1FiCIrI0OW

fh1UOVFWWU1IUElIRUU0WUM1QlNHSU1LUTIyMy4u 

Please be aware that places are limited so we shall be offering on a first-come, first-served basis. As we 

are expecting these classes to be very popular, we would urge you to complete the form as soon as 

possible but no later than Wednesday 29 June. We will be unable to accept any requests after this date. 

In the case where a masterclass is oversubscribed, we shall offer a waiting list. 

On a practical note, pupils should wear their current school uniform when they are attending the 

masterclasses. If they are attending one of the PE classes, they should wear a sports kit (either their 

school PE kit or their own sports clothing) and trainers. 

Parents/Carers are welcome to stay at school whilst children are attending the masterclasses.  Our new 

caterers, Innovate, will be providing drinks and refreshments and a member of Alderbrook staff will also be 

on hand if you have any questions to ask about school or want to chat. 

We hope to see your son or daughter at these masterclasses and are looking forward to them joining our 

school community in September. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Miss G Domanski 
Catch Up Coodinator & Teacher of Science 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=X0SbBKBtc06r0AH9Dcqd5ztYyzJKRl1FiCIrI0OWfh1UOVFWWU1IUElIRUU0WUM1QlNHSU1LUTIyMy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=X0SbBKBtc06r0AH9Dcqd5ztYyzJKRl1FiCIrI0OWfh1UOVFWWU1IUElIRUU0WUM1QlNHSU1LUTIyMy4u

